Book Character Dress-Up Day
Thursday, October 31, 2019

Dear Families,

We are excited to announce that we will be having a Book Character Dress-Up on Thursday, October 31*' to
celebrate the first 50 days of school and the books we have read. Each student is invited to come to school dressed-up
as a character from a favorite book. The character must be from a book they have read, not from a movie or cartoon

they have watched. Your child should be prepared to describe both the character and the book.

Please make sure the character is school friendly. Students should not need assistance with their outfit to go to
the restroom. Characters cannot have weapons and cannot be scary. Please make sure students pack tennis shoes if
needed for gym. We encourage you to find items you already have at home to use creatively and dress-up; please don’t

feel like you need to go out and purchase a character outfit.
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Please return the bottom portion of this form completed by Monday, October 22", We look forward to an exciting day
celebrating the 50 day of school and our love of reading!

BOOK CHARACTER DRESS-UP

Friday, October 31

Student Name

Character Name

Book Title

Parent Signature Date




